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Roof Works/Repairs 

As you will now be aware, work has 

begun on the final stage of our roof repairs.  It 

is hoped that phase 2 will be completed by 

the end of November.  The Archdiocese is 

fully funding these repairs at significant cost 

and we are extremely grateful to them and to 

all of our families who contribute to the 

school levy fund which enables Catholic 

schools like ours to maintain their premises. 

Big Toddle 

A big well done to our Nursery 

children who raised an amazing £254.45 for 

Barnardo’s during the summer term.   

Thank you for your generous donations. 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to everyone who has so 

generously donated food items for the local 

food bank. 

On Friday 19th October, we will be gathering 

together as a whole school community, to 

celebrate God’s wonderful world as we come 

to the season of Harvest time. 

Librarian Visit 

Irene Mandelkow from the Liverpool library 

service came to visit us recently.  We had a 

special assembly in which she talked about all 

of the facilities available in the libraries.  The 

children were treated to a story and some 

action rhymes to finish.  Irene has invited all 

of the children to join the library. 

Please complete the form and return to 

school as soon as possible. 

Thank you. 

Photographs 

A reminder that the school photographer is in 

on Friday 19th October. 

Please ensure that you have returned your 

form if you want your child’s photograph 

taken. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Nasal Flu Immunisation 

Well done to all the children who received 

their flu immunisation this term.  The nurses 

praised how brave and sensible children were. 

If your child did not receive the immunisation 

contact your GP or access one of the drop in 

clinics across Liverpool (details on our 

website). 

Attendance 

Our current whole school attendance is 94%.  

This in part is due to the unprecedented 

amount of holidays being taken in term time.  

Please be reminded that holidays taken during 

term time may be fined with a penalty from 

the Local Authority. 

We look forward to working together to 

improve this during the next half term. 

 

 

 

 

Inset Day 

A reminder that Monday 29th October is an 

Inset day for staff.  Children DO NOT come to 

school on this day. 

They return on Tuesday 30th October at 

8:45am. 

 

We wish you a safe and happy half term 

holiday. 

 


